
 

January 25, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mary Pilcher-Cook, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

Statehouse, Room 441-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Pilcher-Cook: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 344 by Senate Committee on Public Health and 

Welfare 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 344 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 344 would change the name of the Kansas State Board of Cosmetology to the Kansas 

Board of Beauty and Body Professions.  The bill would make technical changes to existing law 

to reflect the name change.    

 

 Although the name change would result in additional expenditures for changes to a 

number of items such as stationery, signage, and business cards, the Kansas State Board of 

Cosmetology expects the costs to be minimal and paid for with existing resources. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Laura Gloeckner, Cosmetology  


